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Def. Doc. No, 1,00-D-7

Excerpt from Foreign Relations of the United States
apan: 19%1-1C,1 Vol., I

Page TLO

Oral Statement Handed by the Japanese Ambassadop ( Nomura)
to the Secretary of State on November 17, 1941

[Mashington,7 17-11-19L1

the

principle of p

Pacific and that the Japanese Government 1is willing to eliminate
the word "southerwestern" from the text of Article VI of i:s
proposal of September 25th.




